
The Friends of Goose Hollow (FOGH), an association of concerned residents in the Goose Hollow 
neighborhood of South West Portland, join in endorsing the letter of Jennifer Bragar, President of 
Housing Land Advocates,  sent to you in regards to HB  3245. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Harvey Black 
Chair FOGH 

 


